
Guess the Elf's Name 
 
From Monday 11th until Friday 15th December, children can guess the name of the cuddly Elf.  
There is one prize for P1/2, one for P3/4 and one for P5/6/7.  
Each guess costs 50p and the children can guess as many times as they wish. 
 
All money raised will go towards purchasing new iPads for the children to use. 
 
 

 


